ORTHSIDE

FAMILY DENTISTRY

John-ny Shanks, DDS

June 24, 2015

City of Crossville
¢/o Planning Commission
392 N Main St

Crossville, TN 38555

Dear Planning Commission Members:

Please accept this letter as a formal request for a five (5) foot variance on Northside Family Dentistry's
property located at the corner of Matherly Street and Dunn Avenue. The variance will be used to
comply with the thirty (30) foot setback regulation and to build a 24’ x 32’ pavilion located on the
Dunn Avenue side of property and inside of recently built columned fence.

The pavilion is necessary because of NFD’s continuing growth and the need for an area to
accommodate more employee activities. The option to rotate the projects dimensions would place
the structure over underground utilities. NFD is committed to complying with City of Crossville
building codes and accenting existing office’s aesthetics. Your cooperation in this matter is greatly
appreciated.

Sincerely,

DiJohnny V. Shanks, DDS

Northside Family Dentistry

143 Matherly Street e Crossville, Tennessee 38555° o 931.787.1718 ¢ www.northside-family-dentistry.com
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